GRAND CHAPTER OF QUEBEC
ORDER OF THE EASTERN STAR
Organized July 6, 1922

MRS. SANDRA EWART MR. BARRY YAXLEY

Worthy Grand Matron Worthy Grand Patron

932 Victoria Otterburn Park, QC J3H 2G5 94 rue Richelieu St. Bruno,QC J3V 2E6
Tel: 450-464-6699 Tel: 450-653-4613

Email: ewarts@videotron.ca Email: barry.yaxley@sympatico.ca

MRS. HELEN BLACK MR. BRYAN MITCHELL

Associate Grand Matron Associate Grand Patron

3186 Route 327, Harrington, QC J8G 2T3 12 rue des Vireos, Knowlton, QC JOE 1V0
Email : hwhite11@hotmail.com Email: byran.mitchell@axion.ca

June 20, 2017
To: 2016-2017 and 2017-2018 Grand Officers, Committee on Arrangements, Grand Instructor
Dear Sisters and Brothers:

You and your escort are cordially invited to attend a Farewell/Hello Bar-B-Q party at the home of Doug and Helen
Black, 3186 Route 327 Harrington Quebec, J8G 2T3 on July 29, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.

Please bring your chair, bathing suit and beverage to join in the fun of a joint farewell for the 2016-2017 Grand
Family and to say hello to the Grand Family of 2017-2018.

RSVP to Sister Sandra at 450-464-6699 email: ewarts@videotron.ca or Sister Helen at 819-687-8040 email:
hwhite11@hotmail.com by July 22, 2017.

Come out and enjoy a day of fun and friendship.

Fraternally,
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